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Week of September 8 Recap What We Are Learning this Week

We wrapped up our unit, 
“Myself and My Family.” The 
children explored what makes a 
family and enjoyed reading Our 
Class is Family. Together, we 
discussed the ways our class is 
like a family and the special 
things we do together.
In math, we practiced sorting 
and patterning, and in literacy, 
we worked on counting 
syllables (the parts of words) 
and began exploring rhyming 
words.

We are beginning our new unit, “Taking Care of Myself 
and Others.” In this unit, the children will learn why it is 
important to take care of themselves and how to do so. 
They will also explore ways we can take care of others and 
why that matters.

This week, we will focus on the importance of personal 
hygiene.

Additionally, our Circle assessments will continue 
throughout the week.

Upcoming Events

September 23: 30th Day of School – Dress in your 1930s attire.

September 25: Early Release – School will dismiss at 12:10 PM
 Conferences – I will contact you if I would like to 

conference with you. If you do not hear from me 
and would like to, please let me know.

September 26: Student Holiday

                   PTO: If you haven’t had a chance to join PTO yet,
                  it’s not too late! Visit PGEPTO.com, click
                  How to Help, and select Become a Member.

               

Important Dates

September 23 – 30th Day of School: Dress
   like 1930s
September 25 – Early Release 12:10
September 26 – Student Holiday
October 8 – Wear Blue:Stop Bullying
October 13 – 17 – Fall Break
October 22 – Wear Orange: Unity Day
October 24 – Trunk or Treat @ 6:00

Daily Reminders:
Water Bottle & Snack: Please send a non-spillable water bottle and a dry, non-messy snack with your 
child each day.
Label Personal Items: Be sure to label jackets, water bottles, lunch boxes, and other belongings. Many 
students have identical items, and labeling helps us return lost items quickly.


	Slide 1

